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United States ,
Nuclear Regulatory Commission '

Region V
1450 Maria Lane Ste. 210
Walnut Creek, Ca. 94596

Attention: R.D. Thomas

Dear Sir:

In response to your letter of July 15, 1982, and pursuant to the
provisions of 10 CFR 2.201, we submit the following for your approval.

1) CORRECTIVE STEPS WHICH HAVE BEEN TAKEN AND THE RESULTS ACHIEVED;

On July 12, 1982 Paul Smith our Radiation Safety Officer and John
McCormick flew to the Virgin Islands and spent two weeks at the
Hess Oil St. Croix jobsite, where they audited all personnel,
conducted safety meetings, and spent better than 50 hours observing
technicians performing Industrial Radiography. Specifically they
were checking to make sure that (1) Camera was locked and properly
surveyed after each exposure. (2) Radiation safety was not sacrificed
for production.

During unannounced audits personnel were observed to be following Plant
Inspection Operating and Emergency Procedures to the letter.

(11) CORRECTIVE STEPS TO AVOID FURTEER ITEMS OF NON-COMPLIANCE;

Management will spend more time conducting audits and working with
personnel in the field to make sure that they are operating in a
safe manner.

(111) THE DATE FULL COMPLIANCE WILL BE ACHIEVED;

John McCormick will spend the months of September and October
at the St. Croix jobsite. Full compliance will be achieved by
Nov. 1, 1982.

If you have any questions concerning above statements please contact
the undersigned.

Troy J. McCormick
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President
Plant Inspection Company
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